
Welcome to 

St Clare’s Primary School!



Starting school for the first time is 

very exciting!  

If you feel a little bit worried this 

booklet should help you.

There are lots of people at 

St. Clare’s to make you feel 

welcome.



Mrs Palmer will teach 

you on Mondays and 

Tuesdays

Mrs Lees will teach you 

on Wednesdays, 

Thursdays and Fridays



Mrs Glauds is your 

Teaching Assistant

Mrs Beer is the 

Headteacher



This is your classroom:

This is the door you will enter by 

in the mornings:



This is the cloakroom where 

you will hang up your coat 

and your P.E. kit.

This is the hall where you 

will eat your lunch and 

have P.E. lessons.

This is where you will put 

your wellies to wear on 

rainy days.

This is the outdoor area.



Lunch Time

School dinners

At school you can have a school dinner. School dinners

are tasty and healthy. These are just some of the things

that you might have at school:

• Sausage with mash and vegetables

• Roast chicken dinner

• Fish and chips with peas or beans

• Pizza 

• Chicken korma, rice and naan bread

There are also lots of delicious puddings such as:

• Berry sponge and custard

• Cupcakes

• Chocolate Crunch

• Jelly

Packed Lunch

If you don’t want to have a school dinner, you can bring

a healthy, packed lunch to eat at lunch time. Some

examples of healthy packed lunch ideas…



We have sent a welcome booklet for 

you to fill in over the Summer with 

an adult.  Please bring this with you 

on your first day to school.

We can’t wait to welcome you!


